CONGRATULATIONS
GRADUATES!

Village Photographiens

is pleased to be the official
graduation photographer for your
ceremony! We will be at Kendrick

High School’s Graduation

Ceremony on May 22, 2021.

Scan the code below with your phone
or go to the link below to register to
receive proofs. Registration must be
completed prior to graduation day!

EVERY GRADUATE Proofs will be mailed and emailed
PHOTOGRAPHED AT b k after th
e about one week after the ceremony.

NO FEES AND FREE

PROOFS FREE
PROOF'S
NO OBLIGATIONTO
ORDER

http://regis.viewyour.photos/46825/27118450
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Phone: (334) 821-9196 e Fax: (334) 821-6166
info@villagephotographers.com
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